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Dear Russell Gebbet,

I was indeed glad to receive your letter with all the news of the
projected Cataldn activities, I am afraid I am rather a bogus Catalanist
as my knowledge of the language is entirely literary, but if your Society
does not mind my coming in on those terms, I am happy to be a member.

It is indeed noble of you to put in so much work to keep Cataldh studies
flourishing in this country. I hope that I may be present at the second
conference. Our lectures here finish about the 20th May,so that some
free time after that date is likely. In any case I should be grateful

if you could keep me informed. I am afraid that I am not much of a hand
at reading papers,but should there be something useful that I could say, I
will let you know. Many thanks for asking me.

It was very good indeed to meet Alan King., He is extremely good
company and I look forward to seeing a lot of him.

Do let me know if you are at any time in or near Bristol. You will
always find a warm welcome at the University.

With all good wishes,
Tours sincerely,




